
Chicago Chapter - American Singles Golf Association - August 2018 

CELEBRATING 26 YEARS OF SINGLES GOLF  ® IN AMERICA  

President’s Message 
   Golf is deceptively simple 
and endlessly complicated; it 
satisfies the soul and frus-

trates the intellect.  It is at the same time 
rewarding and maddening -- and it is with-
out a doubt the greatest game mankind 
has ever invented (Arnold Palmer).  After 
the way I played the last couple of rounds, 

Upcoming Multi-Chapter Events (see SinglesGolf.com/events) 

 River Cruise - Paris, France, September 11-18, 2018 - This cruise 
is SOLD OUT, however, you can get on the wait list. This will be a 
river cruise up the Seine River.  We'd like to spend 10-12 days in 
France.  Of course, if you have the time, you can spend some extra 
days in Paris with friends.  Secure a cabin-mate and save $$. Details 
at SinglesGolf.com/RiverCruise - the site has a cost chart and list of 
who's coming.  To see a video of the river cruise, go to  
SinglesGolf.com/RiverCruiseVideo 

 Cabo San Lucas - Late February or Early March, 2019.  
We're looking at staying 6-7 days, playing 3-4 rounds of golf and 
exploring what the area has to offer. Details out in August, 2018. 

 

 

Next Meeting 
 TBD 

 

Meeting Location 
TBD 

Our Chapter Website 
www.ASGAChicago.org 

 

Meetup Website: 
https://www.meetup.com/ASGAChicago/ 

 

(See next page for list of officers and board members.) 
 

National Office 
 

Office Hours:  9:00am to 2:00pm, M-F (Eastern) 
National Office:  980-833-6450 or 1-888-GOLFMATE 
 

Go to www.SinglesGolf.com/MyAccount to make changes to your 
address, phone, etc.   To join or renew your dues, go to 
www.SinglesGolf.com/join   

 

 

Singles Golf ® is a registered trademark of ASGA, Inc. 

I couldn't agree more.  Of course, I hit 
three great shots on the number 18, so I 
will be back to play again, right!!! 
   Hello everyone and welcome to classic 
summer golf in Chicago. The fairways 
have dried out, the balls are rolling far-
ther and the greens are fast.  Since the 
July newsletter, we have had some great 
local outings, the Chicago Challenge, 

and the Indianapolis trip.  I would person-
ally like to thank Tom Schweihs, Tom 
Ullsperger, and the coordinators for all 
their hard work.  Along with great golf, the 
post golf gatherings, the pairings party at 
Caddyshack, and the dinners have been 
wonderful.  I have heard many comments 
about how much fun everyone has had.  
We added a few new members this spring 
and it is great to see them participating not 
only in the Challenge but as coordinators 
as well.  
   Now that August has arrived, my 
thoughts turn toward next year and prepa-
rations for a new Board of Directors.  If 
anyone is interested in a board position, 
please contact me.  We will be planning for 
our year-end banquet, most likely in Octo-
ber.  Watch for details. 
Hittum straight, 

 
~Ruth 

 
 

Chicago Challenge 

http://www.singlesgolf.com/RiverCruise
http://www.singlesgolf.com/RiverCruiseVideo
http://www.ASGAChicago.org
https://www.meetup.com/ASGAChicago/
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Current 2018 Golf Events   
   As of today, eighteen outings have 
been played this year.  Four outings 

had to be cancelled due to rainy weather 
and the heat.  All of these outings have been 
rescheduled to either August or September. 
That leaves us with only fourteen more left 
for the 2018 calendar year.  July was a great 
month for ASGA golf with six outings, the 
Challenge (did I mention that The Brew 
Crew won) and a trip to Indianapolis.  Au-
gust will be a great one with 6 more outings, 
another midweek outing on August 22nd at 
Mistwood and The Championship booked by 
Tim D. on the eleventh and twelfth.  
   All needed Coordinators are booked for 
the outings on our schedule for this year.  
There may be more coordinators needed for 
September. I will keep you posted.   
Enjoy the outings we have left!!! 
   For anyone needing to contact 
me, my email address is  
thomasschweihs@comcast.net. 

~Tom Schweihs 

 
   Sixteen golfers at-
tended the July 7 outing 
at Chalet Hills in Cary.  
Deborah Backman was 

the outing coordinator and Kathi Brown 
assisted.  Unfortunately, Deb wasn’t able to 
play but the event went very smoothly due to 
all her efforts.  After a long spell in Chicago, 
we finally had a perfect day with pleasantly 
warm temps and beautiful clear blue skies.  
The course staff was very helpful and good 
to work with.  They generously provided two 
free rounds of golf as prizes which were won 
by Tim Dowling and Tom Schweihs via a 
drawing.  The straightest drive for women 
was won by Ruth Wiechmann Browne and 
for men by Rick Bachman.  Kurt Kupitz 
had men’s closest to the pin; a drawing was 
held for women’s closest and won by Kathi 
Brown. 
 

   Robert Geeve coordi-
nated the Tanna Farms 
event on July 21.  Ten 
golfers attended on an 
excellent day for golf.  

There was a chance for showers in the after-
noon but the day turned out to be sunny and 
dry.  Tanna Farms staff was very accommo-
dating to the groups and it was a shame that 
more golfers didn’t get to enjoy this challeng-
ing course.  The golfers gathered at Boonies 

Bar & Grill where a raffle was held for $15 
coupons.  Winners were Kamal Dagher, 
Rob Lewandowski and Mike Colligan. 

 
   The Stonewall Orchard 
(Grayslake) golf outing was 
held on July 22 and coordi-
nated by Alice Zyks.  Nine 
golfers played on what 

turned out to be a pleasant day with rain 
stopping just after the group teed off.  Lyn 
Dickinson and Debi Stanton joined for 
their last ASGA Chicago outing as they are 
retiring to Arizona.  Lyn passed on his 
closest-to-the-pin coupon to Rick Bach-
man in honor of his “longest drive” (99 
miles each way) which he said was worth 
the drive given that it was a lovely and 
challenging course.  Dinner was enjoyed 
at Crossroads.  Besides Lyn’s win, Robin 
Rash won the women’s proximity award 
and Michael Madden won the longest putt 
contest. 

 
   Tom Schweihs coordi-
nated the July 25 golf out-
ing at Pheasant Run in St. 
Charles.  Ten golfers at-
tended including Jeanine 

Pasquisi, a new member who received 
the coveted New Member Coupon.  Every-
one at Pheasant Run was very helpful in 
setting up the event and the course was in 
great shape.  The weather was just beauti-
ful making it into the 70’s with no wind.  
Big winners were Tom Schweihs for 
men’s proximity and Mary Kozlov for 
women’s proximity.  Members stayed after 
the outing for drinks and/or dinner at the 
Pheasant Run Jambalaya Lounge.  The 
food was great; the service so-so … but all 
had a great time. 

 
Brew Crew Bests Wine Club At 15th  
Annual Challenge 

   In a stunning day 2 
blitz, the Brew Crew 
broke open a closely 
contested match versus 
the Wine Club. The 

competition, conducted at the George 
Dunne Golf Course in Oak Forest, pitted 
teams with differing libation preferences in 
a Ryder Cup-like event.  The final tally was 
29 ½ - 19 ½ in favor of the Brew Crew. 
   The run-up to the actual event began 
with the selection of the 2018 captains. 
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Selected at last year's competition were 
Ruth Wiechmann Browne, our chapter 
president, and Tom Schweihs, our golf 
chair.  Each would bring strategies and 
personality to their teams.  This year's 
theme, BEER vs. WINE, gave players a 
chance to align themselves with their fa-
vorite drink.  Tom was brewmaster for the 
BEER team, while Ruth was chief wine 
steward for the WINE team. 
   In preparing for the competition, the cap-
tains and their teams met for a kick-off 
dinner at Murray Bros. Caddyshack in 
Rosemont.  An evening of food and drink, 
with a dash of trash talk, ended with the 
day 1 pairings.  Both captains and their 
teams left the restaurant convinced that 
had the better team. 
   As day 1 arrived, players were met with 
heavy rain.  The two-hour downpour prior 
to the scheduled start was certain to affect 
the quality of play.  Considering the 
amount of rain that fell, competitors were 
fortunate that they were not faced with cart
-path only.  Almost on cue, the rain eased 
up, the skies began to clear, and the com-
petition went off on time. 

   Bolstered by some good team play, the 
Brew Crew took an early lead in the 
Team Match Play format.  With a 6 ½ - 3 
½ edge after nine holes, Tom's team had 
established command.  Ruth's team 
chipped away at the lead during the two-
person scramble format.  At the end of 
day 1, the margin was one point, with the 
Brew Crew holding a narrow 10 ½ - 9 ½ 
edge over the Wine Club. 
   After golf, over 30 players gathered at 
Hackney's in Palos Park for food, drink 
and other festivities.  Much of the day 1 
competition was re-hashed, trash talk 
bandied about, and the pairings for day 2 
announced.  A good time was had by all. 
   From the start on Day 2, it was evident 
that the Brew Crew was determined to 
get off to a solid start.  The Alternate Shot 
format of the event is often the most diffi-
cult to predict.  Close matches at the top 
of the pairings seemed to support that 
thinking. Unfortunately for Ruth and her 
team, the bottom half of the draw gave 
way to the Brew Club steamroller.  After 
Day 2's front nine, the Brew Crew had 
expanded their lead to 16 - 13. 
   With more points on the line in the Indi-

vidual Match Play, the Wine Club sought 
to cut into Brew Club's advantage.  De-
spite some early success for Ruth's team, 
it took little time for Tom's team to exert 
their final dominance.  With a series of 
wins in the middle matches, the rout was 
on.  The Brew Crew won the format 13 ½ - 
6 ½.  It led to a convincing and powerful 
performance by Tom's team. 
   In the clubhouse after the competition, 
awards and prizes were passed out to all 
the winners.  Special recognition was 
given to the captains.  The efforts and 
leadership of Ruth and Tom greatly con-
tributed to success of the event.  Each 
year the goal is to have an event that is 
something different than the typical ASGA 
outing.  In many ways, 2018 was wildly 
successful. 
   Finally, one of the most important tradi-
tions of the event is the selection of the 
captains for the following year.  It is be-
coming more and more difficult to find peo-
ple to choose for the role.  This year, in-
stead of naming people, it was asked who 
may want to take on the duties. Stepping 
up were Alice Zyks and Ray Kalal.  Look 
out 2019!!!  

Captains 



2019 ASGA Chicago  
Travelogue:  Indiana Wants Me 

   For the last 15 years, 
ASGA Chicago has provided 
its members with an oppor-
tunity to spend a 3-day 
weekend playing golf at vari-

ous midwest locales.  This year the State 
of Indiana was the destination.  The Hoo-
sier State, with its connection to native 
son, Pete Dye, has many outstanding 
courses to play.  For the last weekend of 
July, under some this summer's best 
weather, 22 ASGA members ventured to 
our neighboring state. 
   Our first course, the Kampen Course at 
Birck Boilermaker Golf Complex on the 
campus of Purdue University in West La-
fayette, is his Pete Dye's gift to his alma 
mater.  As one of their most respected 
alumni, he donated his course design and 
architectural fees to the university for 
$1.00.  It is an impressive facility and a 
great place to start the trip. 

   From there, we drove an hour south 
to the Indianapolis suburb of Fish-
ers.  We stayed at a new Marriott Fair-
field Inn that was both convenient and 
comfortable for our members. 
   Friday night dinner was at a restaurant 
close to the hotel called Bubba's 33.  It 
specialized in bar food, such as burgers, 
sandwiches and wings.  It turned out to 
be so popular that several golfers went 
there after golf on Saturday for appetiz-
ers. 
   Saturday's golf was played at another 
Pete Dye masterpiece.  The Fort Golf 
Course, well-known to many ASGA 
members, is a must-play if you are trav-
eling to Indianapolis for golf.  Mr. Dye 
developed land previously occupied by 
the Fort Benjamin Harrison Army Base 
and is wrapped inside one of Indiana's 
beautiful state parks.  It is a spectacular 
tree-lined layout with stunning elevation 
changes.  Our golfers raved about the 
beauty of the property. 
   Dinner Saturday night was at small 
bistro in Carmel called Ristorante 

Roma.  The place proved to be very spe-
cial as everything was authentic Italian 
cuisine.  From their pastas to their sauces 
to the desserts and gelato, everything was 
hand-made on the premises.  With seating 
for only 65 diners, we took over a third of 
the restaurant.  The food was great, the 
service terrific and their gratitude for our 
group choosing their place was genu-
ine.  A great deal of thanks goes to 
Joanne Jacobs and Ray Kalal for putting 
together the weekend's food opportunities. 
   Sunday golf (and getaway day) took us 
to The Trophy Club in Lebanon.  The 
course was new to everyone in ASGA.  It 
was another well-conditioned, rolling lay-
out cut out of the cornfields of central Indi-
ana.  The architect, Ted Liddy, was a pro-
tégé of Pete Dye, and comments from 
some of members indicated that he was 
more DYE-abolical than Mr. Dye himself. 
 
ADVANCE TRAVELOGUE INFO 2019 -- 
Early April, the Robert Trent Jones Golf 
Trail in Alabama 
 



Event Coordinators:  Please be 
sure to provide a recap of your 
event to clpausic@aol.com.  
Your fellow ASGA members are 

looking forward to hearing about the event 
… and perhaps seeing their names in 
print.  Also, a photo of your smiling face 
and photos of the event with the 
recap would be appreciated. 

~Cindy Pausic 

 
ASGA Chicago website: 
http://asgachicago.org/ 
 

ASGA calendar: 
http://asgachicago.org/
index.php/events/  

 
 
About Our Members 
(THIS REPORT RAN 08/07/2018) 
 

Happy Birthday to these members: 
Marie Bush - 08/28 
Michael Colligan - 09/04 
Ann Engelmann - 08/23 
Kathleen Gallo - 08/17 
Paul Gentile - 08/17 
David Halper - 09/06 
Robert Lewandowski - 08/08 
Donald Mcgill - 08/08 
Mary Olen - 08/22 
Robert Ptak - 08/29 
Margaret Quinn - 08/21 
Deborah Stanton - 08/19 
Gregg Straley - 08/07 
Joe Torcivia - 09/15 
Ruth Wiechmann Browne - 08/17 
 
These members are up for renewal: 
(date shown is last day of membership) 
Dorothy Connolly - 08/31/2018 
Peg Connorton - 08/31/2018 
Kamal Dagher - 08/31/2018 
Marie Di Virgilio - 08/31/2018 
Susan Herman - 08/31/2018 
Joanne Jacobs - 08/31/2018 
Diane Watry - 08/31/2018 
 
Welcome newest members: 
Richard Bachman - Joined 06/30/2018 
Bernadette Glass - Joined 07/06/2018 
Tom Jensen - Joined 06/07/2018 
Rebecca May - Joined 07/31/2018 
Donald Mcgill - Joined 07/09/2018 
 
 

These members recently renewed: 
Patrice Al-Saden 
Michael Colligan 
Bill Erickson 
Kathleen Gheen 
Gary Gunderson 
Robert Lewandowski 
Madelon Silgalis 
Gregg Straley 
 
These members did not renew their 
dues: 
(date shown is date membership expired) 
Tom Cech - 06/30/2018 
Joesph Dasko - 06/30/2018 
Lyn Dickinson - 07/31/2018 
JoAnn Graske - 07/31/2018 
Blair Oldfield - 07/31/2018 
Jeanne Schneeberger - 06/30/2018 
Michael Shain - 07/31/2018 
Dave Vandervelde - 06/30/2018 
Scott Wilson - 07/31/2018 
Ted Zillmer - 07/31/2018 
 

To renew your dues today, go to  
SinglesGolf.com/renew If you wish to  
renew over the phone, call 980-833-
6450, M-F, 9-2 Eastern Time. 
 

Our chapter currently has 95 members 

 
USGA New Golf Rules for 
Seniors Circa 2018 
In effect for the 2018 Season 
 
Rule    1.a.5  
A ball sliced or hooked into the rough 
shall be lifted and placed on the Fairway 
at a point equal to the distance it carried 
or rolled into the rough with no penalty. 
The senior player should not be penal-
ized for tall grass which ground keepers 
failed to mow.  
 
Rule 2.d.6    (B)  
A ball hitting a tree shall be deemed NOT 
to have hit the tree.    This is simply bad 
luck and luck has no place in a scientific 
game. The senior player must estimate 
the distance the ball would have traveled 
if it had not hit the tree, and play the ball 
from there.  
 
Rule    3.B.3(G)  
There shall be no such thing as a lost 
ball. The missing ball is on or near the 
course, and will eventually be found and 

pocketed by someone else, thereby mak-
ing it a stolen ball. The senior player is not 
to compound the felony by charging him-
self with a penalty. 
 
Rule    4.c.7(h)  
If a putt passes over a hole without drop-
ping, it is deemed to have dropped. The 
Law of Gravity supersedes the Rules of 
Golf.  
 
Rule    5.  
Putts that stop close enough to the cup 
that they could be blown in, may be blown 
in. This does not apply to balls more than 
three inches from the Hole. No one wants 
to make a mockery of the game.  
 
Rule    6.a.9(k)  
There is no penalty for so-called "out of 
bounds." If penny-pinching golf course 
owners bought sufficient land, this would 
not occur. The senior player deserves an 
apology, not a penalty.  
 
Rule    7.G.15(z)  
There is no penalty for a ball in a water 
hazard, as golf balls should float. Senior 
players should not be penalized for any 
shortcomings of the manufacturers.  
 
Rule 8.k.9(    S)  
Advertisements claim that golf scores can 
be improved by purchasing new golf 
equipment. Since this is financially imprac-
tical for many senior players, one-half 
stroke per hole may be subtracted for 
using old equipment.  
 
 
Please advise all your senior friends of 
these important rule changes and keep 
multiple copies in your golf bag. Those 
not following the rules need to be pro-
vided a copy. Golf is a game of integ-
rity.  
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The Chicago Chapter of the 

American Singles Golf Association 

WANTS YOU!   
We’re 3,000 members in 75 cities and we’re ALL ABOUT HAVING FUN!  So if 
you’re single (i.e. divorced, widowed, legally separated or never married) and enjoy 
meeting others through the game of golf, you’re invited to inquire about 
membership by calling the American Singles Golf Association directly at       
1-888-465-3628 (1-TRIPLE-EIGHT-GOLFMATE) or visit our website at SinglesGolf.com   



 

 
Note:  Meeting locations may vary.  Upon joining, you will receive a monthly newsletter telling you about 
monthly meetings, outings, etc.  If you have any questions, contact your local chapter leader or call 1-888-
GOLFMATE or 980-833-6450.  Please complete information box at right. 

PRINT CLEARLY - THE INFO BELOW SHOWS HOW IT WILL APPEAR ON YOUR CHAPTER’S ROSTER.  (*SEE OPT-OUT CLAUSE BELOW)         

 
HOW DID YOU HEAR ABOUT US?  __________________  CHAPTER YOU ARE JOINING OR RENEWING IN:  _________________ 

 
NAME __________________________________________________ E-MAIL ADDR: _______________________________________ 
           
ADDRESS __________________________________________   CITY_______________________________ ST ______  ZIP _______ 
 
HOME  (______)_____________________ WORK/CELL (______)____________________     EMPL. BY ________________________ 
 
POSITION_________________________    (   ) AVAILABLE FOR WEEKDAY GOLF   (   ) WILLING TO VOLUNTEER FOR CHAPTER 

 
 
 

 

MONTH & DAY BORN  _______________ 
 
YOUR USGA HANDICAP® ____________ or 
 
AVERAGE GOLF SCORE ____________ 

Dues are $79.00 per year (full 12 months) OR $158.00 for two years (includes free ASGA logo’d shirt when joining for two years!) and can 
be paid by check or credit card.  Credit card users: JOIN BY PHONE: 1-888-465-3628 or FAX COMPLETED FORM to 1-888-465-3295. Your 
membership kit will be mailed upon receipt of payment.  No shipping charge if ASGA shirt ordered with application.  

TM 

 Call Us Toll Free 

 Fax This Toll Free 

 Mail This To Us 

 Online (SinglesGolf.com/join) 

* There is a $25 charge for any check returned from your bank.                              SinglesGolf ®   is a registered trademark of ASGA, Inc.            Rev. 01/20/2016          © 2016 ASGA, Inc. 

LEGAL STUFF 
RELEASE FROM LIABILITY AND EXPRESS ASSUMPTION OF RISK:  I, the undersigned Applicant (hereinafter 
referred to as “Releasor”), in consideration of being permitted to participate in golf activities organized or sponsored 
by ASGA, Inc., d/b/a American Singles Golf Association, a Delaware Corporation, or its affiliate chapters in the 
United States and Canada, (the “Releasees”) and other good and valuable consideration, the receipt and suffi-
ciency is hereby acknowledged, hereby on behalf of myself and my heirs, distributees, guardians, and legal repre-
sentatives agree to fully indemnify, defend, hold harmless, and not to sue Releasees and/or Releasee’s directors, 
officers, employees, agents, and affiliates from and on account of any and all past, present, and future claims, 
debts, causes of action, damages, personal injuries, wrongful deaths, property loss, and property damage 
(including attorney’s fees and costs relative thereto), whether due or not, direct or contingent, liquidated or unliqui-
dated, latent or patent, known or unknown, which in any way concern or relate to any act or omission of Re-
leasees.  Except in the event of any gross and willful negligence, I shall bring no claims, demands, actions and 
causes of action, and/or litigation, against Releasees for any economic and non-economic losses due to bodily 
injury, death, property damage, sustained by me in relation to the premises and operations of the golf course, 
including riding on golf carts or playing the game of golf.  I am aware that participation in and/or observance of the 
golf activities and/or other activities sponsored by Releasees is or may be an inherently dangerous activity and may 
have health-related risks, and agree that I am voluntarily participating in and/or observing such activities with full 
knowledge of all dangers and risks involved.  In addition, I hereby expressly assume all risks of injury, death, 
property loss, property damage, and other loss and damage which my occur relative to the participation in and/or 
observance of such activities.  I understand and agree that this Release includes any and all claims based on the 
past, present and future ordinary negligence, action, and/or inaction of Releasees and/or Releasee’s directors, 
officers, employees, agents, and affiliates.  I acknowledge that I have read this Release, have been fully and 
completely advised of the potential dangers incidental and inherent to the participation in and/or observance of the 
activities organized and/or sponsored by Releasees, and am fully aware of the legal consequences of signing the 
Application Form acknowledging this Release.  I agree that this Release, waiver and indemnity agreement is 
intended to be as broad and inclusive as permitted by the laws of the State of my residency, and that if any portion 
of this Release is held invalid, it is agreed that the balance shall, notwithstanding continue in full force and effect.   
 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS:  Membership in the American Singles Golf Association (ASGA) becomes effective 
upon receipt of dues and is valid for the period of time requested as indicated on the application form, subject to 
these TERMS AND CONDITIONS.  I am 21 years or older, single (i.e. never married OR divorced OR legally 
separated OR widowed), and have read and accept, as a condition of joining, the RELEASE FROM LIABILITY AND 
EXPRESS ASSUMPTION OF RISK shown above.   
 
I understand that dues are non-refundable and are subject to change.  I agree that all rosters, membership lists, 
e-mail addresses, or any other information provided to him/her as a result of their membership in ASGA are the 
property of ASGA and shall not be used for any purpose other than ASGA.  I understand that the information 
provided on the Application for Membership may be reproduced on the chapter’s roster and distributed to other 
ASGA members and published on www.SinglesGolf.com, otherwise, I will note on the Application Form for certain 
info not to be published.   
 
OPT-OUT CLAUSE:  I understand that I may, at any time, request any information not be reprinted, reproduced or 
distributed, such as home phone, address, etc. in or on any newsletter, roster, website, etc.  Such request to be 
sent to info@SinglesGolf.com.  ASGA may not be held liable for inadvertent publishing of opt-out information. 
 
AGREEMENT TO POLICIES OF THE NATIONAL ORGANIZATION AND LOCAL CHAPTER:  I agree to abide by 
the “ASGA Policies” as outlined in the Policy section of www.SinglesGolf.com as well as my local chapter’s bylaws 
and policies.   
 

For more information, call ASGA at 1-888-GOLFMATE  or  980-833-6450. 

DUES - 24 Months - $158 (includes free ASGA logo’d shirt - Most Popular!) 

 

DUES (Join for 3 years, 4th year free - $237 (incl. free shirt - best value) 

 

DUES - 12 Months + ASGA logo’d golf shirt - $109 (includes shipping) 

 

DUES - 12 Months - $79 

 
If a shirt is included with your order indicate (   ) Male   (   ) Female   Size: ________ 
  

 
 

 
 

   Check Paid To “ASGA, Inc.” Enclosed*                    TOTAL                           $________ 
 

  Please charge my card indicated below ow: 

 VISA          MASTER CARD        AMEX        DISCOVER   
 

No.  _____________________________________  Exp. ______ 
 
 

      By checking this box, I authorize ASGA, Inc. to charge the card 
indicated. 
 

      By checking this box, I agree to the Terms, Condition and Re-
lease (“Legal Stuff”) as set forth on the left side of this page.   

 
 

Signature ___________________________ Date ____________ 
 

Credit Card Users Can Join By Calling 980-833-6450 
Join By Fax:  Fax to (toll free) 1-888-465-3295 

 
 

REFERRED BY:  _________________________________________________________ 

Mail:  ASGA, 1122 Industrial Dr. #107, Matthews, NC 28105 

NOTE:  ASGA DOES NOT CONDUCT BACKGROUND CHECKS ON APPLICANTS FOR MEMBERSHIP OR MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION.   Golf can be a dangerous sport.  Accidents can 

occur by you or another party striking a golf ball, by a golf cart turning over, or simply falling down steps.  PLEASE TAKE ADEQUATE PRECAUTION when playing in ASGA events.  

Chapters and individuals running golf tournaments are not professionals but are volunteers, and therefore, you must assume additional responsibility for your own safety.  

Please abide by the safety rules posted inside your golf cart, at the golf course, as well as the official website of the United States Golf Association (www.USGA.org).  If you 

have a safety concern, please bring it to the attention of the person(s) running an event, your chapter president or golf course management personnel. 




